Watauga-Hibriten Rained Out
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The Watauga Junior American Legion B Team had its game with Hibriten rained out Saturday
night at Pioneer Field.

The game has been rescheduled for Wednesday, June 29 at 6 pm. The B Team (1-5) entertains
South Caldwell Tuesday night. The Watauga A Team (3-1) is scheduled to play a
double-header at Maiden Saturday night; the A Team returns home to play Patton Monday night
at 6 pm.




